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GOVERNMENT fOr NSW

Our Ref: 01167430
Mr Lee Andrews
President
Australian Institute of Landscape Architects
nsw@aila.org.au

Dear Mr Andrews

Thank you for your correspondence to the Minister for Transport and Roads about the
Transport for NSW Centre for Urban Design. As you may appreciate, the Minister receives
thousands of items of correspondence each year. Transport for NSW is therefore responding
to you directly. | note you also wrote to the Minister for Regional Transport and Roads and
the Minister for Planning and Public Spaces. | trust you will accept this as a response to
those approaches as well.

| note your comments and appreciate your concerns.

| am pleased to advise that the Centre for Urban Design has been retained in the new
structure of Transport for NSW.

Thank you for taking the time to write.

Yours sincerely

S

Terry McSweeney
Principal Manager
Ministerial Correspondence

01/02/2021
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